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Center for Service Opportunities

Office of Volunteer Services Newsletter: Week of August 27" 2012

“Real Generosity is dolng something nice for someone who'll
never find out.” ~ Frank A. clark

e Thursday, August 30", Activities Fair at 5:00pm in the
Upper Union. Stop by the CSO table for Volunteer
Information.

e Friday, August 31%, Critical Mass Bicycle Ride. Come ride
with and support the students who volunteer with the
Take a Bike/Leave a Bike program. Bring your bike and ride
along! Contact : Imkauffman@spartans.manchester.edu

e Saturday, September 1%, Volunteer to help with
Manchester High School’s Cross Country Invitational.
Saturday morning 8:00-12:00. Contact:

Jody sarber@mcs.k12.in.us

e Saturday September 8™ Eel River Clean-Up. 8:30 am to

12:00pm. You must sign a waiver to participate through




The Middle Eel River Watershed Initiative. Contact:
tmmichaelis@manchester.edu

e Tuesday September 11" a National Day of Service
Sign up for the 911 Minutes of Service Pledge. Contact:
OVS@manchester.edu

e Habitat for Humanity Event: The event runs from Black
Friday to Christmas Eve (November 23 - December 24),
with setup planned for the week of November 12.
Individuals of all ages are welcome to join us as we plan
another successful Holiday Houses for Habitat event for
2012. Help Habitat make Indiana's largest snow village
display the best free holiday display in the Fort Wayne
area!

Contact Melissa Gillig by e-mail: mgillig@fortwaynehabitat.org

or phone at 260.422.4828 if you are interested in joining the
Holiday Houses for Habitat committee or volunteering for the
event in another way.

The student events email provides notices and reminders about a wide variety of events on
campus. If you prefer not to receive emails about events, you can opt out by
emailing krhippensteel@manchester.edu with a request to be removed from the list. Removals
are effective for the current academic year. Keep in mind that you may miss fun or important
event notices.




